PTO Meeting - Tuesday, May 24 at 6:30- officers present: President Tiffany Hanna, Vice President Darcy Hartman, Treasurer Sylvie Ouellette, Secretary Lisa Ehleringer

1. Welcome – Tiffany Hanna

 

2. Treasurer's Report  - Sylvie Ouellette

        A. Revenue for April & May

        B. Current Balances


 

3. Old Business

      A. Teacher Appreciation- was a great success!  

      B. Fancy Fair- Another great success, over $4500 raised!  Special thank you to all the committee members!

      C. El Vaquero Night- We made $181 from patronage last Tuesday, May 17th.

 

4. New Business

      A.  Apples for the Students - Media Tour, we are no longer on their publicity rout.  To compensate us for this change they gave us 200 points for next year!!

      B.  Comfest Water booth- Held the weekend of June 24,25, &26.  Shifts still available, contact Darcy Hartman to sign up!  

      C.  Elections for New Officers for the 2011-12 school year:

          1. Vice President- Judy Smith approved unanimously by all present.


          2. Treasurer- Courtney Smith approved unanimously by all present.

           3.President remains Tiffany Hanna to finish out her 2 nd year as President

           4. Secretary remains Lisa Ehleringer to finish out her 2nd year as Secretary.

     

5.   Adjourn - 7:30pm

 

Next meeting: September, 2011

